Walter, Penny

Subject:

FW: Email - Communication - Nancy Allan - Fully Support the SPCA Pound Services – Request for Additional Funding - CK 151-13 \times 1870-10

[Warning: This email originated outside our email system. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]

Dear Members of Council,

I have written to Councillor Block about this issue and am appealing to you to support full funding for the work of the SPCA.

With many pandemic adoptees being returned there are countless animals in urgent need of care.

I urge you to fully support the difficult and important work the SPCA does, every day of the year. Losing their expertise - if they can't make up their shortfall - would make a bad situation worse.

Please ensure that their important service continues but providing adequate funding.

Best wishes.

Nancy Allan
Main Street